
596th Meeting 
20 Years of NETS-ACS National 
Chemistry Week  
 

 
 
Date:  Thursday, January 27, 2011 
Location:  Eastman Lodge 
 
Agenda  
 

6:15 PM Social gathering  
6:30 PM Dinner 
7:15 PM Dr Shawn Dougherty 
 
Menu 
Catered by Giuseppe’s   
Salad and Breadsticks 
Lasagna 
Stuffed Shells 
Mini Cheesecakes 
Tea, Coffee 
 
The cost for the meal is $15/person. Make check to "NETSACS" Indicate number in your party. RSVP's 
are fine with the understanding that payment will be made at the meeting. No cost to attend the lecture only.  
 
Please RSVP by noon on January 20, 2011 
Please reply to: 
Mary K. Moore 
mkmoore@eastman.com 
423-229-1911 

Next Meeting on February 10th, 2011 
Marc Strand speaks out about 
Polymer Chemistry 

 
 
Directions to the Eastman Lodge 
 
Use I-26 – Take Exit 3 for Meadowview Parkway. 
Turn west, going under I-26 on Meadowview Parkway \ Reservoir Road 
The name of the road will become only Reservoir Road 
Go 2.3 miles and turn right on Bays Mountain Park Road 
You should see a sign for Bays Mountain Park 
Take the right fork in the road in 0.2 miles to the Lodge  
 
 
 
  

mailto:mbrannon@eastman.com


Shawn Dougherty 
2011 NETS-ACS, National Chemistry Week Coordinator 
Eastman Chemical Company 
Group Leader, Chemistry Research Lab 
 
20 Years of NETS-ACS National Chemistry Week  
 
NETS-ACS has hosted the “Celebration of Chemistry for Fourth 
Graders” for the past 20 years.  We will review the history, the awards, 
the impact, the sponsors and our challenge to make this year “The 
International Year of Chemistry” the best year ever. 
 
Bio 
Shawn Dougherty took her Ph.D. in synthetic Organic Chemistry from 
Gary Keck at U of Utah and began her career at Eastman in the Cellulose 
Esters Research lab.  Within her first month of work she was asked to join a panel of John Hyatt and Buck 
Buchannan to discuss careers in Chemistry as part of the NCW program for ETSU.  The next year, in 1991, 
she was NETS-ACS National Chemistry Week Coordinator and with the help of a number of volunteers, 
began the first Fourth Grader’s Celebration of Chemistry.  2011 marks the 20th consecutive year of this event 
and Shawn will use this opportunity to review the program and in honor of the many volunteers.  Shawn is 
the group leader of the chemistry Research Lab in Eastman Research Division.  In addition to NCW 
coordinator, Shawn has held many posts in the local section including treasurer, public outreach officer and 
alternate counselor.  2011 marks her 25th year as a member of the ACS.   
 


